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30 August  2018 
 

UNIFORM OPENING HOURS FOR TERM 3 HOLIDAYS and TERM 4 2018 
 
As term 4 sees the students change to summer uniform the On Campus Uniform Shop will be open 
on the following days to help with your change over needs. The students will have the normal 2 
week change over period. Students will need to be in FULL SUMMER uniform by Monday 22nd 
October. 
 
Thursday 4th Oct. from 12pm to 4.00pm (Holiday period) 
 
Monday 8th   Oct. from 12pm to 4.30pm (Boarders Return & Parent Teacher Interviews) 
 
Normal trading hours will commence on the first day of term 3, Tuesday 9th Oct. 8.30am till 4.30pm 
and also Thursdays from 12 noon till 4pm. 
 
Other dates of interest for term 4 will be as follows- 
CLOSED Tuesday 6th Nov (Melbourne Cup public holiday) 
 
OPEN Thursday 15th Nov from 8.30am to 4.30pm  (Orientation day) 
 
The final day of trade for the Uniform Shop will be Tuesday 11th December. 
 
New and current families are reminded that uniform is unable to be placed on your school account 
(international students allowed). Uniform is unable to be given to students without full payment.   
All our uniform can be ordered online at the CLICK & COLLECT site on the Noone Imagewear web 
site. To access this option go to https://www.noone.com.au/shop/at/ham/ where you need to 
create an account to purchase uniform. All online orders will be processed and delivered to your 
child or posted on the next trading day from our on campus shop. 
Please call us if you need any help or advice with this service. We are also happy to take orders and 
payment over the phone.  
The direct phone line to the uniform shop is 03 55 711 300.  
 
Noone Imagewear has updated our telephone system and our telephone number 03 5571 1300 no 
longer shows up when we leave you a message. You will now receive a missed call from the 
Melbourne number which is causing some confusion. If you press “call back” then you’ll be phoning 
Melbourne head office and not the Hamilton shop. We will try and remember to give you our 
number in the message we leave but apologies if we forget. 
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 2nd Hand Blazers 
We have a strong demand at the moment for larger 2nd hand blazers in good condition. If you would 
like to sell yours please have it dry cleaned and drop it into us. We are happy to sell them for you on 
behalf of the P&F.  
 
Blazer material 
We now stock a small amount of blazer material which can be purchased to repair small holes on 
elbows etc.  
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